
RESVERATROL SUB-TRIAL UPDATES
The implementation of the Sub-Trial is expected to be in early March
MHRA approval was required for a substantial amendment to the Investigational
Medicinal Product Dossier (IMPD) causing a delay to the implementation of SA02. We are
currently awaiting QP release of IMP from our partnered drug company 
We will be in touch with those who were unable to attend the Sub-trial training
sessions soon, thank you to all who attended and we hope you found them helpful
The implementation of the Sub-trial SA02 also includes key changes to the Main Trial
discussed in further detail in the Sub-trial training presentation

Welcome back to our monthly newsletter, we hope you had a wonderful Christmas break. Don’t
forget to have a read of our reminders and follow us on Twitter for updates and more!
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PARTICIPANTS RANDOMISED
Welcome North Bristol NHS Trust, Great Western Hospital and University Hospital
Coventry & Warwickshire who have recently received Sponsor Green Light for the Main
Trial and joined our recruiting sites. That brings us to a total of 15 sites open!
And thank you all for the excellent recruitment numbers this month bringing our current
randomisation total up to...



CENTRAL LABORATORY TEAM CONTACT
To assist you with laboratory and sampling related queries, the team at the Leicester
Cancer Research Centre (LCRC) have set up a helpful email inbox to support you in
processing participant samples. Please make sure to copy the standard Trial email into
communications
Please wait to hear from the LCRC team before batch shipping participant samples.
Once a collection has been scheduled, please ensure samples are ready to be handed
over to the courier (charges may be incurred for failed collections)

Can all sites that have recruited participants ensure data entry is up to date on MACRO
by Friday 23rd February. This is in preparation for  our upcoming DMC meeting in
April
The Resveratrol Sub-trial and its associated documents, as part of SA02, must not be
implemented until green light for the amendment is received by our Sponsor  
Screening visit 1 does not have to be booked within 2 weeks after colonoscopy. We are
allowing up to 3 months to book visit 1 however, please aim to book within 4-6
weeks 

Don't forget to follow us on Twitter for the
latest updates on the trial !

Please give us feedback and get in touch with the Trial
Team at coloprevent@leicester.ac.uk

@coloprevent

www.coloprevent.co.uk

REMINDERS

Hello! I’m Phoebe, the Trial Coordinator for COLO-
PREVENT. Previously I have worked as a Trial
Administrator within the LCTU, working over several
trials including EVOCC, COPD_HELP and MKT EVAL.
My interest in clinicals trials stemmed from my
degree in Neuroscience and has developed within my
previous role. I am looking forward to working with
everyone to help deliver this important trial. 

WELCOMING PHOEBE TO THE TEAM

TO
labcoloprevent@leicester.ac.uk

CC
coloprevent@leicester.ac.uk

Our dear colleague Claire has now left the trial and added “it was great working with everyone in
the team and I wish them well for the future.” We would like to thank Claire for her hard work on
the study. Please allow us to welcome our new Trial Coordinator

https://twitter.com/coloprevent
https://www.coloprevent.co.uk/

